
Jocelyn 
Templeton 
was born in 
Lethbridge, 
Alberta and 
grew up on 
her family’s 
farm 
southeast of 

Coaldale.  A fifth generation Alberta 
farm girl and third generation 
Herford breeder, much of Jocelyn’s 
life revolves around Hereford cattle.
She is currently attending the 
University of Saskatchewan (U of 
S) in the College of Agriculture, and 
has plans to apply to the faculty 
of Education.  She hopes to assist 
in bringing the Green Certificate 
Program and Classroom Agriculture 
Program to Saskatchewan, and aid 
in educating future students about 
the agriculture industry.
Jocelyn has been an active CJHA 
member for 15 years.  She has 

attended eight Bonanzas, served 
as Treasurer, Secretary, and Vice-
President of the Alberta Junior 
Hereford Association, and a past 
CJHA President.  She was heavily 
involved in the fundraising efforts 
for Bonanza 2008, and organized 
the CJHA’s first 50/50 draws in 2009.  
She was heavily involved in 4-H, 
and still volunteers her services 
to 4-H whenever possible.  The 
various 4-H and CJHA awards she 
has garnered are too numerous to 
mention.  She also served on the 
Kate Andrews High School Student 
Council in various positions, and is 
an active member of the U of S’s Ag 
Club’s Event Planning Committee.
 Jocelyn owns as many cattle as 
she is allowed at her family’s 
operation, XTC Hereford Farms.  
She has had great success with her 
herd. Highlights include her bred & 
owned bull selling at the Medicine 
Hat Bull Sale in 2008 for $15,000, and 

the high selling heifer at the Amigo 
Sale in 2010.  Jocelyn traveled to 
New Zealand, and wrote articles for 
Hereford America about her travels.  
She also attended the National 
Western Stock Show in Denver 
during her tenure as CJHA President 
to foster a relationship between 
the Canadian and American Junior 
Hereford Associations.  
Jocelyn’s dedication to the breed, 
young people, and the CJHA is very 
much appreciated.  Congratulations, 
Jocelyn!
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